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We meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a dinner meeting.  

However, as this sometimes changes, please see below for details on the program for coming 

Club meetings and activities. 

 

Dates and duty to Remember 

September 10th Bookshop Eric Smith & Brian Fitzpatrick 

 

September 14th 
 
Club dinner meeting 

Bar- Mick Costello  
Clean Up -   
Geoff Adcock & Jennifer Sanderson 

September 17th Bookshop Tim Watts & John Jones 

 
September 21st 

 
Club dinner meeting 

Bar- Ron Payne 

Clean Up-Trevor Lock & Rita O’Brien 

 

 

Birthday Wishes in September                                                                       

14th       Mary Cunneen   
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Club Happenings 
Last meeting, we were joined by 

Hassan Sabri and his cousin Saad, 

both from Iraq. Hassan is a dentist 

and arrived about four years ago, 

sponsored by his sister while Saad, 

one of our NYSF candidates, arrived 

about four months ago. 

 

 
 
 

 

Our BBQ was a hit on the week end!! 
 
 Blue light Skate Park 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Registration for “A Run for Dads’ Day” 

 
 
 
A big thank you to all who organized and helped out with 
anything of these days.  It was greatly appreciated by 
everyone.   
 
It’s great to be a Rotarian representing Eaglehawk Rotary 
Club.  Service above Self is alive! 
 
 



Club visit to Rochester on Thursday evening 
Alison, John G, Brian, Geoff, Charlie, John J, Ron and Deb ventured to the Rochester Hotel 

to enjoy a meal and great fellowship with the Rochester R.C.  We also passed on the 

donations that club members made to their project for the flood victims. These were 

greatly appreciated.  The Rochester club members have planned a road trip and will 

leave on the 23rd of September along with members from Bendigo Sandhurst.  We wish 

them a safe trip and thank them for their hospitality last night.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Rotary Happenings …. District 9800 Website 
The link to our District Website is attached for your reference. Click on the link to open and read about the 
many wonderful things happening across our District. 
 
https://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/ 
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Up Coming Events  

 

 

Christmas Trailer Raffle 

Those attending this week could not help but be impressed with the 
impressive collection of items for the Christmas Trailer Raffle. It is fast 
approaching with sales commencing on Sep 19 at Market Place. We will 
be asking members and families/ friends to assist where possible.  

We will alternate weekly with Bendigo South to manage the raffle with the draw being held 
on Mon Dec 19 at the Mechanics. Each club will be responsible for tickets sales on Friday 
after 5:00 and on Sundays during their weeks. If you know of any organisations that may 
like to sell tickets on a 50/50 basis, then let Sec. John know. 

 

Soon it will be ready to go!!  Our WINE RAFFLE 

10 consecutive years of Grange!! 

 

 

Zone 8 Better Together Conference in Canberra from October 28-30. 

 Early bird tickets are now available for all Rotaractors and Rotarians in 

Australia, New Zealand and across the Pacific to attend the Zone 8 Better 

Together Conference in Canberra from October 28-30. 

 

The conference will be held at the National Convention Centre Canberra 

and the Saturday night dinner at Old Parliament House. 

 

The conference is set to be the first in-person zone event since the 

COVID-19 pandemic and is shaping up to be a celebration of all the best 

our Rotary family has to offer. This includes a range of excellent speakers 

and sessions across the weekend. 

  

For further information, see https://msgfocus.rotary.org/q/12FwEdqWDM6Zbu4nM2ViTAjy/wv 
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